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Full Text

The Permanent Forum takes note with concern of the situation of indigenous
peoples of the Sahel and other parts of Africa, where a number of factors,
including climate change, are having a devastating impact on economic
development and human security. The lack of recognition of the collective rights
of these peoples has created fertile ground for their loss of territories and
resources and the emergence of complex forms of conflict, including violent
extremism. The Forum calls on the Working Group on Indigenous
Populations/Communities in Africa of the African Commission on Human and
Peoples’ Rights to prepare recommendations for the consideration of the African
Union to address this situation, in partnership with the Economic Commission for
Africa and other regional bodies.
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